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 HALF TERM ROUND UP 
 
The STARS AGM minutes are available on our 
Facebook Group page and were sent out via 
email. If you are not yet a member of these, 
please find Scarlett or Liz on the playground and 
they can help you out. 
 
Thanks to everyone who helped out at the Film 
Night – we’ll let you know how much was raised 
next half term! 
 
 
 
 
 

Events to watch out for in the next half term! 
• STARS meeting 3rd Nov at 9am in school (followed by Make Do and Mend) 
• The Autumn Cook-out, Fri 10th Nov at school 
• Christmas Wreath making Mon 4th Dec, 1pm and 7pm at the school 
• Christmas Fair  Fri 8th December  from 2pm in the village hall 
• Breakfast with Santa , Fri 15th Dec at school 
• Christmas Shop for the children, Fri 15th Dec at school 
• KS2 Cake sale, Tue 19th Dec at school 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cash 4 Coins 
 
 
Don’t forget you can bring your 
old  foreign money (notes and 
coins) or UK money that is no 
longer legal tender (old £1 
coins!!) into school for 
collection. We can then send it 
off to be exchanged for ££s! 

 
As we start to think about Christmas shopping, please remember to register for Easy 
Fundraising. You can shop at most of your usual online shops, but every time you buy via 
Easy Fundraising we get cash back! You can download an easy toolbar to remind you. Please 
check it out at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/starsabbotsripton/ 
 

The children have been designing 
their own Christmas cards at 
school. These will be available to 
purchase after Half term! All 
proceeds go to STARS. 

                   Meet the STARS committee for         

                        2017/18! L-R, Sarah Richardson        
                        (Secretary), Philippa Larke (Vice   
                        Chair), Liz Pendered  (Joint Chair),  
                        Louisa Jones  (Treasurer), Scarlett     
Mitcheson (Joint Chair). Don’t forget everyone is automatically a 
member of STARS – we just do the admin!  If you’d like to get 
more involved come along to the next STARS meeting! Also check 
out the STARS Facebook page for regular updates.  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/starsabbotsripton/

